
July 15, 2013

Dear Parents,
! Thanks for a wonderful summer!  Our school will be closed from Sunday, July 21th - Sunday, 
August 18th.  Ms. Lois will be traveling to LA to train teachers at the Yamaha Corporation, USA.  While 
she is gone, weʼll be busy getting ready for the new school year.
" As a family run small business, we have been struggling with the high cost of health insurance for 
our teachers.  Because of this, there are a few changes starting August 2013.

TUITION RATES
The new tuition rates will go into effect on August 1, 2013.  If you are signed up for ACCB, the new rates 
will be changed automatically.

" PAYMENT PLAN                         ! 1-hour class              45 min class (MW)
" Monthly (12 payments)" " " $    85.00" " $   75.00"
" Quarterly (4 payments)" " " $  255.00" " $ 225.00
" Semester (2 payments) "" " $  505.00"   " $ 450.00
" Annual (1 payments) " " " $1010.00" " $ 900.00

DISCOUNTS!
Yes, we are keeping our sibling discounts, but we are no longer offering on-time discounts.

AUTOMATIC CREDIT CARD BILLING
As of August 1, 2013, all monthly tuition must be paid through our Automatic Credit Card Billing.  Our 
office staffʼs (Ms. Noelle) time is limited and this will help free up some much needed teaching prep time!  

" Thank you for your continued support of our program - we are so happy to have you a part of the 
Yamaha family!

Sincerely,

Noelle Jensen
Jensenʼs Yamaha Music School


